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February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Year Ten Parents’ Evening 

 
I am writing to invite you to our Year Ten Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 22 February 
2023, from 4:00 pm until 6:00 pm. The focus of the evening will be to discuss your child’s 
progress in their GCSE subjects this academic year. This will give us the opportunity to 
work together to ensure your child reaches their full potential, therefore your attendance 
would be greatly appreciated. Your child will be given a card tomorrow so they can make  
appointments with all the relevant teachers. 
 
Please complete the Microsoft Form, that has been sent out to all students, to indicate 
whether you will be attending. This must be completed by Tuesday 21 February 2023. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 22 February 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

E Furlong 
 
Miss E Furlong 
Head of Year Ten 
 

 


